Item No 7 (a)

COUNCIL MEETING, 29th April 2015
GOVERNANCE AND BUSINESS COMMITTEE, 30th March 2015
42 
REVIEW OF THE COUNCIL'S CONTRACT PROCEDURE RULES
The Head of Democratic and Partnership Services submitted a written report seeking consideration and approval to proposed amendments to the Council’s Contract Procedure Rules to take account of recent changes in UK procurement legislation and the proposed update of procurement thresholds.  The report provided background information, commented with regard to key changes to the rules and also with regard to further changes which will be required to the rules following the production of further legislation and guidance from Government.  Details of the revised Contract Procedure Rules were attached to the report for Members’ consideration.

*RESOLVED that it be recommended to the Council that the revised Contract Procedure Rules as detailed in the Head of Democratic and Partnership Services written report be approved.

